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NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION NUMBER:					        	557 [NW680E]
INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO.:				07 of 2019
DATE OF PUBLICATION:					        	08 MARCH 2019
DATE OF REPLY:						           25 MARCH 2019

557.	Dr M J Figg (DA) asked the Minister of Public Works:

Whether any plans have been approved to rebuild and/or renovate the Cleveland Police Station in Johannesburg in the near future; if not, (a) why not and (b) by what date will the specified police station be rebuilt and/or renovated; if so, what (i) are the relevant details and (ii) budget will be allocated? 			     			    NW680E
_______________________________________________________________________
The Minister of Public Works

REPLY:

Yes, there is an approved plan to renovate the Cleveland Police Station, in Johannesburg. 

(a) Falls away.

[bookmark: _GoBack](b) The anticipated date for the release of the tender advert is May 2019 and the site handover should take place before the start of October 2019. The budget earmarked for the project is R106 million.
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Dr M J Figg (DA)

 

asked the Minister of Public Works:

 

 

Whether any plans have been approved to rebuild and/or renovate the Cleveland Police 

Station in Johannesburg in the near future; if not, (a) why not and (b) by what date will the 

specified police 

station

 

be rebuilt and/or renovated; if so, what (i) are the

 

relevant details 

and (ii) budget will be allocated

? 
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____________________________

________________________________________

___

 

The Minister of Public Works

 

 

REPLY

:

 

 

Yes, there is an approved plan to renovate the Cleveland Police Station, in 

Johannesburg. 

 

 

(a) Falls away.

 

 

(b) The anticipated date for the release of the tender advert is May 2019

 

and the site 

handover should take place before the start of October 2019.

 

The budget 

earmarked

 

for 

the project is R106

 

million.

 

